
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because the wording is far to vague about what you would like to ask the 
children. Detailed health questions that would be privileged information protected by HIPAA or FERPA 
laws should not be included under the guise of anonymity. Be specific about information you are looking 
for, so people can decide whether they really support this bill. 
 
Regards,  
Calista Songstad  
2520 NW Peoples Ct 
Bend, OR 97703  
 


